
                    Please Join us on Saturday 
                November 16, 2013 
                2:00 PM—6:00 PM 

 
    The Black Door Pub, 255 E. Indian Trail, Aurora  

We are on a hunt for sponsors, financial support and silent auction items           

for our upcoming Turkey Raffle and Turkey Bowling Contest.  Would you be willing 

to help us out with a monetary donation or a silent auction gift?  Sponsor 

a Turkey for $25, $50, $100 or whatever amount you are able to donate.  

Event proceeds will go to the “Coats-For-Kids” drive in our partnership with the 

City of Aurora, Kiwanis Club of Aurora and the Alderman’s Offices.  For more   

information, please contact either Paul at 630-256-4504/pklinger@cisaurora.org 

or Lu at 630-256-4510/lstefek@cisaurora.org.   

Please have all silent auction items to us by November 1st. 

Thanking you in advance for your continued support! 

(And yes, the rumors are true, we will be bowling with frozen turkeys!) 
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